

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

January 26, 2022

S. Stafford Manager, Parks and Forestry

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on January 25, 2022, resolved:

That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on December 9, 2021:

- a) the following actions be taken with respect to the Budget Request Coyote Signage:
- i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to issue a Public Service Announcement with respect to the placement of the updated coyote signs in City parks; and.
- ii) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to issue a Public Service Announcement during the spring and fall seasons as part of an awareness campaign to inform residents of the seasonal milestones for canids;
- b) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to undertake an awareness campaign following the installation of the recycling receptacles for the Clear Your Gear program;

it being noted that the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee will continue to engage with Civic Administration with respect to the placement of the recycling receptacles;

c) the Civic Administration BE ADVISED that the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee (AWAC) will compile and provide information with respect to pet safety tips for inclusion on the Fireworks By-law brochure;

it being further noted that AWAC will continue to conduct research on the effects of fireworks on wildlife and pets in order to provide a formal recommendation to Council with respect to potential changes to the Fireworks By-law; and,

d) clauses 1.1, 3.1, 4.1 and 5.4 BE RECEIVED. (4.2/2/CPSC)

M. Schulthess City Clerk

111-

/sd

CC:

O. Katolyk, Director, Municipal Compliance and Chief Municipal Law Enforcement Officer

Chairs and Members, Animal Welfare Advisory Committee